Perryfields

INFANT SCHOOL Lawn Lane Chelmsford, Essex CM1 7PP Tel: 01245 268714 Fax: 01245 344296 Email: admin@perryfields-inf.essex.sch.uk Headteacher: Mrs Amanda Reid



Christmas Card Project

October 2018

Dear Parents and Carers



Due to the huge success of previous years we have decided to participate in the 'Design a Christmas Card Project' again with Cauliflower Cards. The project aims to encourage pupils' creativity and design skills; whist also raising funds for the school.

Your child has been creating their own Christmas card which can be professionally printed to produce a pack of 12 cards with envelopes, gift labels in packs of 16 (when you buy a pack of cards) or Christmas mugs. This year a value pack is also available. Prices are shown on the order form enclosed.

Not only is it very exciting for children to see their artwork as a printed product, the cards themselves are great for sending a more personal greeting to family and friends this Christmas.

- To place an order go to: https://xmas.cauliflowergroup.co.uk.
- You will need to register as a new customer
- Next, click on the link to enter 'Parents Order Code' which can be found at the top of your Artwork Form.
- Next, enter 'Pupil's Name' and select the relevant class from the dropdown list.

Each code on the Artwork Form is unique to that piece of art so please double check when entering, especially if you have more than one child in school.

 Next, click on the menu icon at the top of the screen and select options available under 'SHOP' which then follows the usual route of adding items to the basket and the payment process.

When your online order is complete, please tick on the Artwork Form to confirm you have placed your order and return the Artwork Form to school by **Friday 2nd November**. Cauliflower cards will provide us with an online order confirmation that we will attach to your child's artwork before sending off but we must receive the artwork back from you.

The courier will be collecting early on Monday 5th November and in order to have the courier package ready in time we need all orders placed and artwork returned by Friday 2nd November. We cannot accept late orders.

Please note we **MUST** have the Artwork Form with the artwork returned to school in order to send for printing. So please look after it and do not fold as any marks or creases may show up on the final product. We expect our order to be completed and returned within 3 weeks of collection. As soon as we receive them they will be sent home via the children's books bags.

Yours sincerely











